
Oppose SB210 

SB210 is pure voter suppression. Vote-by-mail gives more people a chance to vote by making 
it easier to do so. Oregon has been using vote-by-mail successfully for many years. 
Oregonians are happy with this voting system. It works. Our turnout has been high. There have 
been no issues. As they say, it it ain’t broke don’t fix it.


I oppose this attempt to make it harder for people to vote. Voting is a right and a duty for all 
citizens in a democracy. I oppose this attempt to undermine democracy.


Dennis Hickman

Corvallis



